KANSAS CORPORATION COMMISSION
OIL & GAs CONSERVATION DivisioN

CLOSURE OF SURFACE PIT

1186150

Form CDP-4
April 2004
Form must be Typed

Operator Name:

Charter Energy, Inc.

License Number: 9090

Operator Address:

PO BOX 252 GREAT BEND KS 67530 0252

Contact Person:  Steve Baize

Phone Number: ( 620 ) 793 - 9090

Permit Number (API No. if applicable): 15-155-21627-00-00

Lease Name & WellNo.. B&B1

Type of Pit:
D Emergency Pit D Burn Pit
[ ] settling Pit [O] Drilling Pit
D Workover Pit D Haul-Off Pit

Pit Location (QQQQ):
SW NE SW NE

1730
1680

Sec. 27 Twp. 25 R. 4

D East @ West

Feet from @ North / D South Line of Section

Feet from @ East / D West Line of Section

Reno County

01/05/2014

Date of closure:

Was an artificial liner used? D Yes @ No

If no, how were the sides and bottom sealed to prevent downward migration of the pit contents?

Bentonite - drilling mud ********** plegse see below.

Abandonment procedure of pit:

The pits are still to wet to fill. We have restored most of the location and crowded the pits as much as
Is possible. We are requesting more time to get the pits dried out and finished. We are anticipating
that it will take hot dry summer weather to get things dry enough to finish. We would like an extention

through August to accomplish this.

Submitted Electronically
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